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Information About Your Tax Forms  

Thank you and we apologize for any inconvenience.

The IRS is reviewing The Bipartisan Budget Act enacted on February 9, 2018, that 
retroactively extended and modi�ed numerous tax provisions covering 2017. As 
most tax forms were printed for distribution prior to the signing of new legislation, 
we recognize this may impact some tax forms ordered. To ensure you have the 
latest version of the tax product, we strongly encourage you to visit IRS.gov for 
updates on the implementation of this law. Updated versions of tax forms will only 
be available on IRS.gov.  


